What has happened since the previous consultation on a pump track?

Since the temporary track was removed and the consultation closed, LPC has been working
with the supplier of the hired track to produce four possible designs for a more advanced,
wider, steel framed version which would fit where the hired track was located at the rear of
West Liss Recreation Ground. LPC has also been looking at ways of mitigating concerns
which some residents fed back regarding the visual impact and noise of the track, and anti-
social behaviour.

The pump track would be a facility for cyclists, scooterists, skateboarders and rollerbladers
to improve their skills and take exercise in a challenging but safe environment, meeting the
needs of both beginners and more experienced users. The more advanced version which
LPC is considering would be contoured with earth and grass sides to minimise any noise
and enhance the visual impact of the track.

LPC is now offering a further opportunity via this consultation to provide your views on the
proposal.



